
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION: 
 

 
 

Good morning Cudas, Today is January 28, 2025 

 
 
"Teachers and Students, Good News Referrals can be redeemed with Mrs. Zihal's snack cart in the mornings by 

submitting the signed referral for a snack.  Students can also redeem Good News Referrals starting Friday 

afternoon by coming to Student Services.  PBIS is excited as we are planning the Q3 party already.  We are 

looking forward to many students being a party of our positive rewards system." 

 

 

If you are in Cudas Against Cancer, we are having a meeting today at lunch in Mrs. Markland’s 

room 6-102. Please join us to hear about our next fundraiser and volunteer opportunities.  

 

 

          
 

                             CUDA BITES 

January 28, 2025 
                             “Dream Big, AIM Higher” 

    
 
 



Attention students:  DSC books from last semester need to be returned at this time! 

 

Attention Students who would like to Dual Enroll at DSC: 

The PERT Test is open to register for the Feb 18-19-20 session. 

Deadline is Feb 12 at 330 pm. 

You must have a 2.5 GPA to register. 

Please scan the QR code in Guidance or on our website under testing. 

Please see Ms. Franklin in Media for more information. 

 

There is an FCA huddle in the gym this Thursday, there will be free food, games, and a guest 

speaker!  

 

 

Seniors, 

The application for Outstanding Senior is now open. Please complete the application using the link that 

was sent to your school email. Your application must include a typed essay. Applications are due no 

later than 11:59pm on January 31. 

 



SENIORS:  Walking in White applications are available to be picked up in the School 

Counseling Office.  All students MUST complete an application to be approved to walk in 

white. 

 

Seniors- be sure to check the scholarship bulletin board in school counseling.  New 

scholarships are being added periodically. 

 

Attention Seniors, Grad Bash tickets are now available in Ms. Flanagan's room, 6-124. Space is 

limited so get yours before they sell out.  

 

SPORTS 
Congratulations to the Boys Soccer team becoming District Champs       Cudas won 8-1 over Seabreeze 

with 3 goals by Lewis and 1 each by Declan, Gabe, Owing, Eric, and Tyler    

Next up Regionals!          

 

Thank you and have a great day! 



 
 


